
 

 

 

 

4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Your child in Year 6 is leaving us this summer to go on to secondary school and we 
would like to make it a memorable occasion for them. 
 
We can offer your child the opportunity to purchase a school hoodie with a bold 24 
(leavers of 24) on the back with the year group forenames only within the number 
and an embroidered school logo on the front. We have viewed the item and it is of a 
good quality. If you wish to see the item, please call at the school office and look at 
the sample. 
 
The cost to parents is £12.00 for children’s sizes and £18.50 for adult sizes, 
depending on the size you order. The hoodies cost the school £19.50 and £24.00, 
however, school is subsidising this difference.  
 
Your child can choose their own colour of hoodie and the print will be in white. 
Attached is a copy of the colour and size chart or you can look on the school 
website. 
 
If you would like to order one, please click on this link 
 
https://www.girlingtonprimary.co.uk/year-hoodie-order-form/ 
 
and fill in the order form or go on to the school website in Parents area and see 
hoodies order form and submit it back to school by Wednesday 20th March 2024 
and we will order it for you on your behalf. Payment must be made on ParentPay. 
 
Please ensure that you choose the correct size, allowing for growth, as we 
cannot be responsible for errors and ensure you put the name you wish to be 
on the hoodie. No nicknames. If in doubt, order a size up. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs K A Swales 
Headteacher 

 


